City of Puyallup
Building Division
333S. Meridian
Puyallup’ WA
98371

Brian Snowden,
Per your correction letter there is now a Geotechnical report attached to the application.

The line State of Nevada” has been changed to “State of Washington” as requested.

Thanks you for your help and please let me know if you have any more concerns or questions,
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David Franklin

PO Box 596

Indianola, WA

98342

USA
david@davidfranklinart.net



